From: Jeanette Barber

To: Waring, Kim
Subject: Hearing note sent to Mr. Ruby
Date: Wednesday, January 26, 2011 1:27:55 PM

Kim, this is what I re-sent to Mr. Ruby. Thanks.

I sent this at 9:12 this morning, but Mr. Ruby said that he had not received
it, so I am sending it again individually.

Thank you all for your help and cooperation in trying to resolve this

matter. At this time, we feel that an agreement has been reached through
our discussion on January 19, 2011 (as outlined in our meeting notes) .
Based on this agreement, we will no longer be seeking a hearing on January
27th. 1 will also mail a copy of this decision to Mr. Ruby. Please let me
know if this information needs to be sent to anyone else (Mr. McKenzie, Dr.
Ogden?). Thanks. Jeanette Barber
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